
From: Eric Yaffe
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:49:44 PM

Hello Ms. Desiderio,

I understand the matter of funding the renovation of Roosevelt Park will be discussed at
tonight's city council meeting.

I would like to express my strong support for the project which is so important to the youth in
our community.  I know this is a complex issue with many opinions on the matter.  I hope the
City Council will review the overall picture - how this park will truly benefit the silent
majority - and not let a small, one-sided and at times mean-spirited (to those who disagree
with them) vocal group dictate what the city does with this park.   I urge the council to do
what is necessary to finally move this project forward.

--

Eric Yaffe
20 Holden Street - Malden
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